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US 41B (Florida Avenue) Railroad Crossing Replacement south of SR 580 (Busch
Boulevard) 433862-1-32-01

Project Details
Work Type Railroad

Crossing
Replacement

Phase Completed
Limits From W.

Humphrey St. to
SR 580 (Busch
Blvd)

Project Start February 2019
City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Road Florida Ave

(Hillsborough)
USB 41

Construction
Cost

$395,000

Estimated
Completion

Spring 2019

Contractor Lane
Construction
Corporation

Contact Information
Project Information
  Salem Dhouib
  813-612-3200
  Salem.Dhouib@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
THIS PROJECT WAS FINAL ACCEPTED ON MONDAY, APRIL 15,
2019

Recently, the Florida Department of Transportation closed Florida
Avenue at Busch Boulevard for CSX to replace the railroad tracks on
Florida Avenue located south of Busch Boulevard.

Construction activities are taking place during nighttime hours as
crews make improvements to crosswalks and pedestrian signals.
Work requiring lane closures will occur at night from 10 p.m. to 6
a.m.

This project is expected to finish in the spring of 2019. 

   


